
 

Report on NCFE Workshop on “Financial Awareness and Consumer Training” 

held @ HVPM’S College of Engineering and Technology, Amravati dated 

03/03/2022  

HVPM’S College of Engineering and Technology, Amravati has organized a workshop for Management 

students of Department of Business Administration and Management in association with National Centre 

For Financial Education on the topic “Financial Awareness and Consumer Training” dated 03/03/2022 in 

online mode. The prime objective of this workshop is to make aware students with the basics of financial 

education awareness. The entire workshop has covered topics like basics of financial education, 

investment process, Do’s and Don’ts of investment, investment opportunities, precautions while 

investment. There was no registration fees for this workshop, its free for all MBA Students. Dr. Mayuresh 

M Shingrup, Professor, HVPM COET Department of Business Administration and Management has 

conducted this workshop as an NCFE Certified resource person. Prof. Pooja Chune was faculty coordinator 

for this workshop. Prof.Sarvesh Rathi, HOD and Dr. Swapnil Kale have taken a lot of efforts for the success 

of the workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


